
HIMACHAL PRADESH PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

 

PRESS NOTE 

 

It is for the information of all concerned that  the SAS (OB) 

Entrance Examination  which was scheduled  to be held  on 13
th
 and 14

th
 March, 

2013 at three examination  centres in Shimla has been re-scheduled  for  27
th
 & 

28
th
 April, 2013 due to administrative reasons.            

 

      Sd/- 

          Additional Secretary, 

H.P. Public Service Commission       

    
 


